Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
October 24, 2017
Present: Terry Benton, Rita Selby, Pauline Cote, Janice Rousselle, Anna Conca, Sue Paquette, Irene Slezak, Anna Skorski.  Absent: Sue Lawrence, Judy Forcier
Review:

· People served (07.01.16 – 10.21.17): 1,019; (since began counting 12.12.11): 19,053.

· $4,419.35 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 06.30.17: $6,542.
· Expenses: $693.74.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $1,635.
· Food certificates/cards: $2,800.
· Other: $1,221.
· Total payout: $4,021*.
      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· New mats have been purchased for the store.  
· All appears to be operating smoothly.  I would like for you to consider having an afternoon of reflection.
Other items to discuss...
· A heater will be available for the cashier.
· A group was working on Thursdays to prepare the store for the Bazaar.

· Summer items will be put into recycle bags and Anna Skorski will deliver them to another place in which clothes are available for those in need.

· Eight bins of winter clothing are in the closet.  There is no room for them, so they will be donated.

· The ‘blowout’ sale was a success.  Beginning in January a sale will happen once per month.  January’s sale will happen the week of 01.22.18.  February’s sale will happen the week of 02.12.18.

· GA will be closed: 11.20.17 to 11.25.17; and 12.20.17 thru 01.01.18.
· GA is looking for volunteers (especially for the Wednesday 3:00 – 6:00 pm shift.  A notice will be inserted into the bulletin.
Next meeting will be January 16, 2018.
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